

## Bishop Wordsworth's School

Exeter Street, Salisbury, Wiltshire SP1 2ED

**Telephone:** 01722 333851 **Fax:** 01722 325899

**E-mail:** admin@bws.wilts.sch.uk **Website:** www.bws-school.org.uk

Head Master: Dr S D Smallwood BSc (Hons) PhD NPQH

8 September 2017

Dear Parents/Guardians

## **YEAR 9 TUTOR SOCIAL**

As a follow up to your son's Middle School induction day at the beginning of this term and as an introduction to the Middle School, I would like to invite you to an information evening in the Drama Studio on Thursday 14 September at 7.00pm. Due to the limited amount of space available, we would be grateful if, where possible, there was only one representative from each family. The boys are not expected to attend.

The evening is designed to give you an insight into the operation of the Middle School and the support that we give to the boys. There is no obligation on your part to attend this meeting and there will be no formal appointment system. The event is merely intended to allow you to meet your son's tutor and chat to other parents over a cup of tea.

If you are unable to attend or if you wish to discuss anything at greater length, you are most welcome to telephone or email your son's tutor to arrange a mutually convenient time.

Boys waiting for their parents can start their homework in the Library if they wish.

I look forward to meeting you next week.

Yours sincerely

Mr J M Oldham

Assistant Head of Middle School